
ITEM 9 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 27 

COUNCIL MEETING Apr· 12/77 

Re: TREE CUTTING AT 5180 GLENCARIN DRIVE. 

The following r,eport from the D.irector of. Planning contains 
information on an inquiry of Council regarding the cutting of trees 
on a p!:'ivate pr,operty which<is located adjacent to Burnaby Lake. 

This is for the information of Council. 

RE: 

. . . : . ' 

• MUNICIPAL MANAGER 

DIRECTOR OF PLANNING Your File 1-:-l 
Our File IO; 150(B) 

TREE CUTTING AT 5180 GLENCARIN DRIVE. 

In response to a Council enquiry on Marchl4, 1977, with respect to the above 
descrlbed subject, staff undert.ook a site inspection of the property and did not 
find evidence of any large trees having been felled,. The only cutting noted 
involved one large alder which had five trunks, two of.which had been trimmed. 

· This ls for the information of Council, 

~~ 
A. L, Parr 

, DIRECTOR OF PLANNING 

BL/dm 




